
are being reduced in a step-by-step approach to comprehensive
disarmament,'we feel from our own experience that greater use
might be made of the procedures which already exist for the
provi$ion of national contingents for United Nations observational
and supervisory work . Another look might alsô be taken at the
various suggestions for standby arrangements with a view to
greater utilization of such procedures .
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